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>>
>> Dear Sir/Madam
>>
>> I am particularly concerned about the proposed building on the sites below
>>
>> HG2-41 Fields South of A65 Horsforth roundabout to the Crematorium
>>
>> HG2-43 Fields at Horsforth College Campus
>>
>> HG2-12 Fields at Woodlands Drive, Rawdon
>>
>> HG3-2,HG3-3, HG3-4 Fields off A65, Rawdon
>>
>> The proposal to include these GREEN BELT sites in the local plan is NOT consistent with the
National policy, also to use GREEN BELT before Brownfield is simply not justified.
>> The proposal to use this Strategic Green Infrastructure goes against Leeds Core Strategy!!!!!
>> I have lived in Horsforth most of my life, I am very proud of this area of Leeds and the thought
of further destruction of the remaining GREEN BELT that we have left for us to enjoy, be it for
recreation purposes, or the feeling of open space and being close to the last remaining COUNTRY
SIDE would be a TRAVESTY........not to mention the OVER STRETCHED infrastructure and lack of
schools and amenities.
>> I have for a number of years struggled to get around by road at peak times in Horsforth.   None
more so than now with the sheer volume of traffic, even though a new traffic system has been put
in place at the A65 Horsforth roundabout.
>> It has not alleviated  the congestion in this  area!!!
>> I believe there is no spare capacity for more housing, residents and vehicles.... be it cars buses
or lorries in the Horsforth and surrounding areas. 
>> This proposal is absolutely ludicrous!!!!!
>>
>> Yours Faithfully
>>
>> Kim Bellhouse
>> 6 Calverley Lane
>> Horsforth
>> Leeds
>> LS18 4DZ
>>
>> Sent from my iPad




